
 

Rotary Club Of Estes Park Spoke
Tue Nov 13, 2012 Home

Duty Roster:

Prayer: 
Rob Ludlum 
Song & Pledge: 
JR Robertson 
Guest Intro: 
John Ericson 
Meeting Notes:  
Bob Hamblin 
Greeter: 
Jill Anderson 
Program Intro: 
Peter Sinnott 
Back Booth: 
Harry Hutcherson 

Newsletter
Subscribe to our newsletter
mailing list.

Click here to sign up!

Officers And Directors
President
Paul Sumey

President Elect
Peter Sinnott

Secretary
Marsha Yelick

Treasurer
Longley Parker

Sergeant-at-Arms
Robert Brunson

Past President
Thomas Anderson

Club Service
Dana Fritz

Community Service
Bert Bergland

International Service
Claudine Perrault

 
Program
Posted by Brad Rosenbaum

This Week's Program
Club Update With Bert Bergland-Community Services, and Ward Nelson-

Youth/New Generations

Bert Bergland
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Youth/Vocational Svc.
Ward Nelson

Membership
Jill Anderson

Fund Development
Donald Widrig

Chaplain
Earl Matson

Photography
Donald Widrig

Spoke Design
Brad Rosenbaum

Trustee
James Robertson

Foundation Treasurer
Lawrence Williams

Trustee
James White

Foundation Secretary
Tara Moenning

Foundation Vice President
Madison Casey

Trustee
David Evans

Foundation President
Thomas Anderson

Speakers
Nov 15, 2012
Bert Bergland, Dana Fritz, Ward
Nelson
Club Administration, Club
Services, Youth/New
Generations

Nov 22, 2012
Thanksiving
Thanksgiving

Nov 29, 2012
5th Thursday Social, No Meeting

View entire list...

Download
A Feast Fit For Rotary

"The Peak" November 2012

Club Events
Fund Development Commitee
Meeting
Library/Wasson Room
Nov 13, 2012 05:00 PM

Ward Nelson and his family

 

Salvation Army Announcement
Posted by Brad Rosenbaum

It’s Bell Ringing Time!

Salvation Army needs your help for its annual bell ringing campaign.
Noon Rotary is responsible for eleven days from November 29 through
December 9. Randy Skeie and Wayne Andersen are coordinating the
effort for the club and need volunteers for bell captains and bell ringers.
Look for the sign-up sheet at Rotary meetings beginning Thursday,
November 1.
 

Football Pool
Posted by Brad Rosenbaum
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Information Commitee Meeting
Library/Wasson Room
Nov 15, 2012 03:00 PM

Thanksgiving
Nov 22, 2012

Foundation Board Meeting
Library/Wasson Room
Nov 26, 2012 05:00 PM

5th Thursday Social
Nov 29, 2012

Duck Race Committee Meeting
Nicky's Restaurant
Dec 13, 2012 05:00 PM

Duck Race Committee Meeting
Nicky's Restaurant
Jan 10, 2013 05:00 PM

Duck Race Committee Meeting
Nicky's Restaurant
Feb 14, 2013 05:00 PM

Duck Race Committee Meeting
Nicky's Restaurant
Mar 14, 2013 05:00 PM

Duck Race Committee Meeting
Nicky's Restaurant
Mar 28, 2013 05:00 PM

Duck Race Committee Meeting
Nicky's Restaurant
Apr 11, 2013 05:00 PM

Duck Race Committee Meeting
Nicky's Restaurant
Apr 18, 2013 05:00 PM

Duck Race Committee Meeting
Nicky's Restaurant
Apr 25, 2013 05:00 PM

Duck Race Day Kickoff Party
Nicky's Restaurant
May 02, 2013 05:00 PM

Duck race Day
May 04, 2013

If you have any comments or
questions, please contact the
editor.

Website Sponsors

 

2012 Incoming Exchange Student Faustine Delebarre
Posted by Brad Rosenbaum

Faustine Delebarre is
our incoming
exchange student
from Bruay la
Buissiére,
France. Bruay la
Buissiére is in the
extreme north of
France, very near
Belgium and the
English Channel. Her
first host family is
Dawn and Ed Shields. The Shields live near the top of Pole Hill; poor
Faustine comes from a fairly flat landscape near sea level, so her first
experience in Estes Park was an eye-opener! 

At home, Faustine took seven years of English, three years of Spanish,
and one year of Chinese.  We can learn a lot from her!  She is the third of
three children in her family.  She took the initiative by herself to contact
her local Rotary club to become an exchange student to the United
States.
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Please visit our Sponsors.

Click here to place your ad

 

“No, I don’t think I will
kiss you, although you
need kissing, badly.
That’s what’s wrong
with you. You should be
kissed and often, and
by someone who knows
how.”

-Clark Gable, Gone With
The Wind.
 

Anniversaries! 
Celebrated on the 3rd Thursday of November 
 
Kerrie and Dan Hill on the 19th!
Howard and Anne Marco on the 21st!
Rob and Sheila Cohen on the 27th!

 
 
 
 
 

We don't grow old. When we cease
to grow, we become old.  ~Ralph
Waldo Emerson

Birthdays!
Celebrated on the 1st Thursday of November
 
Peter Sinnott on the 8th 
Jill Zerhan on the 10th 
Dick Broman on the 17th 
Madison Casey on the 17th 
Thor Homme on the 21st 
Tad Diedrich on the 24th 
Jill Anderson on the 26th 
Suzy Blackhurst on the 27th 
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 Meeting Highlights
Prayer was given today by Larry Williams, and in honor of Veteran’s Day,
Dick Broman led us in “America” and then the Pledge. Guest Introductions
were given by Dennis McHenry and then we all sang “The Welcome
Song”  to our guests.
 
President Pete Sumey told us that Lloyd Scott is in the hospital and has
recently found out he’s got liver cancer. Please keep him in your thoughts
and prayers and Wendell Amos, former member of our club and Land
Trust member for 20 years passed away this week. Please keep his wife
and family, now living in Florida in your thoughts and prayers as well.
Pres. Pete then read a “Thank you” card from Randy Davis and the
residents at Good Samaritan for all of the fun pumpkins they received
from the Pumpkin Distribution Committee. They said, “Thank you for
thinking of us!” Pres. Pete thanked the committee for all they did on the
day of distribution.
 
Announcements-  
 Randy Skeie is in need of Salvation Army Bell Ringers. We only have ten
days to cover this year
since we’re splitting the
days with the other Rotary
clubs but please sign up to
ring. He also is in need of a
Kettle Captain. The motto
of the Salvation Army is
“Doing the most good” and
this is a chance for us all to
make a difference. If you’d
like to sign up, please
contact Randy.
 
Dana Fritz told us the 5th Thursday event for this month will be held at
Ron and Vivian Gordon’s home. Bring the beverage of your choice for
yourself and an appetizer to share. This is a perfect opportunity to bring
someone who might be thinking of joining our club. Dana also mentioned
that she is in need of a few new people to help take meeting notes at our
Thursday meetings. She’s down a few people and the scribes doing it now
could use some help so they aren’t scheduled so often. If she gets a few
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